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Protest Dates.
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Welcome to our
community
newsletter.

Friday 10th November 2023

Saturday 2nd December 2023
TBC 
12-3PM

O

Company Expansion: Opening
of New Branch in Major City to
Serve Growing Demands

Roads for all,Together we
stand!

DON’T DIVIDE US! 

On Saturday 4th November 23 we held a
successful protest, we demonstrated our
concerns and allowed ourself as a Community
to tell Lambeth “Enough is Enough”. 

Thanks to your incredible support, we've
accomplished a lot in just one month, and it's all
because of your enthusiasm and commitment.
From record organic engagement to your
presence and dedication were making a real
impact.

Lambethltnwatch

@Lambethltnwatch
 

admin@lambethltnwatch.org
 www.lambethltnwatch.org

O



The Air Quality & Barrier Monitoring
Teams have started, we are also
looking for more help in these
teams. if you want to join please
follow the link.  

Welcome onboard Air quality! 

We're now getting ready for the
next phase of your campaign.
However, we still need your
support, especially around data,
more videos, more images, and to
spread more awareness. 
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Moving to
phase 2.

O

Complaints
If you have written to your local
councillors, MP or local leaders,
please let us know. We need to
submit more than 2000 official
complaints.

Lambeth LTN Watch Air Quality
https://chat.whatsapp.com/GCyR8Dcj

yEGJYQNJvC7WXi
 

It's Disability History Month from the 16th,
and we have just created a peer support
group for those with disabilities, special

educational needs (SEN) and their carers.
It's a sad fact that that as a group, those

with disabilities and SEN are more likely to
be disproportionately disadvantaged by

the LTNs. We feel that Lambeth has failed
to come up with adequate mitigations to

redress the balance and aim as a group to
challenge this.

The group is intended to provide a safe
space, where its members can support

each other. Where needed, members can
be signposted to appropriate organisations

for additional assistance
 

Lambeth LTN watch  
Disability & Sen

https://chat.whatsapp.com/LMvSJZvV
eUQ5KID1Qb6twN 
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Your new website will be up and running
by November 14th, making it easier to
access information and updates on your
campaign. 

This is a Marathon, Not a Sprint: This
campaign will be a long one. It'll
require patience and persistence, but
together, we can create a better
Lambeth for everyone.

Our words to you... 

Thank you for your incredible dedication and
support.

Website Launch.

Leaflet  Campaign
Starting soon, we'll be distributing
leaflets in Streatham Wells and
Boundary Roads to create awareness
and gain more support. 

We'll launch an intensive door-to-
door effort to reach even more
residents and gather more data
regarding LTN’s.

We need over 5,000 Lambethians to
join this campaign if you can help
please contact a group Admin

Volunteers needed

Streatham Wells LTN
complaint contacts.
Here are some names and numbers of who is

responsible for these LTN’s, let them know
what you think of this and what you would like

to see them do about it.

Lambeth Council LTN email address:
lowtrafficneighbourhoods@lambeth.gov.uk

Rezina Chowdhury
Email: rchowdhury@lambeth.gov.uk 

Tel: 07920 560168

Clare holland
cholland@lambeth.gov.uk

Local MP:
Streatham: Bell Ribeiro-Addy:

bell.ribeiroaddy.mp@parliament.uk

Formal Complaint:
https://www.lambeth.gov.uk/about-
council/contact-us/make-complaint

 


